
Oregon Public Performance Improvement Association (OPPIA) 

HOLD THE DATE!  August 11, 2020, Noon-1:30p 

FREE live, interactive webinar:  

The Promises and Pitfalls of Performance-Informed Management 

This is a year like no other. Many of us are working—and 

learning—remotely. Events we look forward to all year are 

being canceled or adapted and moved to a new platform.  

The unfortunate circumstances of the pandemic have 

created opportunity and motivation for OPPIA to explore 

new ways of delivering meaningful content to our members 

and friends in public service. Instead of our annual summer 

conference, we’ll be moving to smaller, online events 

throughout the year.   

Our first webinar is free and open to anyone. 

In August we’re bringing you Katherine Barrett and Richard 

Greene, a pair of nationally recognized author-experts in 

public performance management. We encourage you to 

purchase their book The Promises and Pitfalls of 

Performance-Informed Management online in the delivery 

format of your choice: hardcover, softcover or Kindle. The authors will pick a topic or two for 

attendees to read in advance. While you can enjoy the webinar without the book, you will gain 

more if you do the readings beforehand. Moreover, purchasing the book is a way you can 

support our speakers, who are generously donating their time to OPPIA.  

We’re still working out the details so stay tuned. In the meantime, block out your calendar, find 

a quiet spot to curl up, and read the book. 

www.greenebarrett.com

For more information about OPPIA, please visit out our website: www.oppiaoregon.com


